
Lisburn U3A Colour Supplement

Out and About – June 2025

Golfers enjoy the good weather in 
April at Edenmore



Saturday Ramblers walk along 
the Quoile River

Let’s Go visit the World of Owls 
near Randalstown



With wild fires in the Mournes, the advice was to avoid the area.
So the Scramblers headed to Slieve Gullion



With a perfect view of the Mournes,
the Garden group visit a garden near Seaforde





The Ramblers started May with a walk at Castlewellan

Escaping the maze, they also enjoyed rambles in
Bessbrook and Delamont



Thanks to all our photographers:

Susan Brown, Margaret Callan, Mary Donnelly,

William Grant, Joan Hamilton, Kathleen Ingleston,

Cynthia Kelly, Darrell Mawhinney, Goretti O’Connor

By submitting your photo for lu3a Photo Supplement publication which is 
circulated to members and posted on our website, it is assumed that you have 

the verbal consent or otherwise of persons in your photo for this purpose.

Please send U3A related photographs to:
photosupplement@lisburnu3a.org

The nice Spring weather certainly brought the gardens into bloom
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